
PI4J Website  

PI4J launches its new website 

 

To assist in its campaigning activities, to provide updates and to allow interaction with 
members of all associated organisations (listed below), Professional Interpreters for Justice 
(PI4J) is delighted to announce the launch of its new website PI4J.org.uk on 23 April 2021. 

 

This will be a dynamic, interactive website which includes the following content: 

 PI4J aims  
 Information regarding PI4J partner organisations, external bodies and public sector 

contacts. 
 News and Information page where you can read about the latest developments in 

relation to issues and campaigns. 
 Downloadable information from the website. 
 A Contact us page for ease of communication with members of PI4J via e-mail. 
 

Professional Interpreters for Justice (PI4J) is an umbrella group of partner organisations 
drawn from the leading professional interpreting and translation associations, the UK’s 
independent voluntary regulator of professional public service interpreters, and union 
representatives. The group represents the interests of professional interpreters and 
translators working in the justice sector, including British Sign Language interpreters. 

 
The eight partner organisations of PI4J are: 
 
Association of Police and Court Interpreters (APCI) 
 
Chartered Institute of Linguists (CIOL) 
 
Cymdeithas Cyfieithwyr Cymru (CCC Cyf) 

Institute of Translation and Interpreting (ITI) 

National Register of Public Service Interpreters (NRPSI) 
 
National Union of British Sign Language Interpreters, a branch of Unite the Union (NUBSLI) 
 
National Union of Professional Interpreters and Translators, a branch of Unite the Union 
(NUPIT) 
 
Society of Official Metropolitan Interpreters UK (SOMI) 
 
The National Registers of Communication Professionals working with Deaf and Deafblind 
People (NRCPD) is an observer organisation. 

The new PI4J website was designed and constructed by Wes Mehaffy who also developed 
the NUBSLI website. 


